
January/February 2020 

Welcome back everyone! The kids are excited to be back and we are excited to contin-

ue on our journey toward academic success and personal social growth. We hope eve-

ryone had a chance to rest and relax over the break and are ready to carry on through 

the next few cold months. We have a few great activities currently going on to help al-

leviate  the winter blues. Students have started Tumbling Rally Club, Floor Hockey Club 

as well as lunch hour coding club.  

As well Ms. Friesen has been working with classrooms to discuss healthy minds and 

mindfulness practices.  

February is I Love to Read Month. Throughout the month students will participate in a 

variety of activities to promote the joy of reading. The theme for this years month is 

on Canadian authors. We encourage you to take the time to speak with your student 

about reading and your passions around reading. We also encourage you to take the 

time daily to read to and with your student during this month and every month.  

 

Kindergarten Registration 

Please see two attachments regarding kindergarten registration as well as the Learning 

& Growing program.  Kindergarten registration begins March 2nd, 2020.  

 

Nursery School 

Radisson School is excited to welcome the Kids Centre Co-op Nursery School. Please 

see attached for information on how to register siblings in this great program.  
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Canadian Postcard Exchange 
 

Audience: Classrooms across Canada 

 

Purpose: To practice writing letters and to learn about other places in Canada 

 

Our Grade 4 class is participating in a postcard exchange. We have pen pals across the coun-

try that we will be writing to. We have been busy working hard to write our letters to contact 

back with our pen pal. So far we received three postcards/letters from Saskatchewan and one 

from Quebec. This helps us learn about different places in Canada. One fact we learned was 

that the school in Mankota, Saskatchewan has only 43 students. One class from Mankota that 

wrote to us had 6 students and the other had 10 students. If you want to learn more about a 

place, you could try sending a letter/postcard to someone and hope that they will write back 

to you.  

 

By: Room 2 
 

 

 


